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WIM 
WOMEN IN MECHANICAL 

CONSTRUCTION 

Question: How can the industry retain more women 

in the trades? 

Alanna: To retain women in the skilled trades, we need to 

address the flexibility of our entire industry. We need to 

look at the barriers women face, and incorporate ways to 

better accommodate the upcoming workforce. Childcare is 

one of these barriers. 

We recognize this isn't just a woman's or a mother's issue, 

however, women in the workforce are disproportionately 

affected by the duties of caring for children. When both 

parents enter the workforce, childcare can create a barrier 

for everyone. With many childcare centers unable to 

accommodate tradespersons hours, it can be difficult to 

secure work and accessible childcare at the same time. 

As an industry, we have plenty of options to help alleviate some of these childcare 

issues. From collective agreement clauses that account for work/life balance, flex time 

hours, or job sharing, we can all do our part as industry to help accommodate more 

women coming into the skilled trades. For more information about the childcare 

barriers and solutions for skilled tradespeople and our industries, please visit: 

Supporting Working Parents www.supportingworkingparents.ca 

Another retention and recruitment piece that's important for women, and parents of 

young children is having supports in place to help them when they are extending their 

family. For example, as women looking at career options, we sometimes think about 

how our careers might influence our choice to have children or not, and this may deter 

a woman from entering the skilled trades. 

http://www.supportingworkingparents.ca


www.uacanada.ca/wellness


https://mcac.ca/event/aon-presents-learning-the-importance-of-insurance-for-women-in-mechanical-contracting/






https://www.linkedin.com/company/mcac-women-in-mechanical-construction
https://www.instagram.com/mcacanada.wimc/
https://www.facebook.com/WomenInMechanicalConstruction
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